
Western Victoria Chapter 

Melville  
Caves run
Sunday,  
22 September, 2019

Join us as we work our way through the goldfields to reach  
the huge granite boulders that were used as a hideout by  

the bushranger, Captain Melville. 

Enjoy the region that has unearthed tons of alluvial gold, including  
the ‘Welcome Stranger’, the biggest alluvial gold nugget ever found.  

We’ll stop for morning tea along the way, then head on to Melville Caves 
for lunch. It’s a short, easy walk to the lookout, and there are  

other tracks/caves if you wish to explore further.  
The run will finish mid-afternoon in Creswick.

Meeting place: Ballarat Botanical Gardens, Wendouree Parade, 
Ballarat. Toilets and café available.

At: 9am for a 9.30am start

Bring: BYO morning tea and lunch (no shops available), 
refreshments, and chairs

RSVP: Tony: 0419 114 897 (ah)  |  western@mx5vic.org.au


